MCDERMOTT
QUILTY &
MILLER LLP

28 STATE STREET, SUITE 802
BOSTON, MA 02109

August 1, 2019

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS
Chrissy Whelton

Alecia Alleyne

Town of Franklin

355 East Central Street, 3 Floor
Franklin, MA 02038

RE: BBRG TR, LLC d/b/a Joe’s American Bar & Grill
Common Victualer Restaurant License (LN-2019-0083)
C.V. All Alcoholic Beverages License (ABCC# 00052-RS-0430)

Dear Ms. Whelton:

Please be advised that our office represents BBRG TR, LLC D/B/A Joe’s American Bar
& Grill, the holder of a Town of Franklin Common Victualer Restaurant License and an ABCC
All Alcoholic Beverages License (the “Licenses”). In this regard, I am writing to notify the
Town of Franklin, as the local licensing authority, that all operations of Joe’s American Bar &
Grill (the “Restaurant”) have ceased and the Restaurant is closed as of July 31, 2019.

Accordingly, enclosed please find the originals of the Licenses used in the operation of
the Restaurant.

As always, thank you for your time and consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact

our office with any questions in this regard.
Sincerely,

Stephen V. Miller, Esq.

Enclosures
SVM/mks
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